
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

29 February 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Thursday 7 March 2024 – World Book Day  

On World Book Day we would like to invite all children to come to 
school dressed up as their favourite book character or in their pyjamas, 
ready for story time. All the staff will be joining in too!    
 
On the day, every child in school will receive a Book Token. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs S Titherington 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


